
 

 

Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

meeting - 13 July 2021 
 

The employer tabled two policies for review, namely the Safety, Health, Environment Risk and Quality 

(SHERQ) Management Policy and the Wellness Management Policy. 

 

These policies were deferred to a task team meeting for further engagement. The task team will report 

back on its proposed amendments at the next meeting for endorsement. The policies will thereafter be 

subjected to the approval by the Director-General.  

 

The task team meeting is scheduled for 19 July 2021. Members are therefore requested to provide the 

PSA with their input to Gracia Rikhotso at gracia.rikhotso@psa.co.za or to Velucia Maluleke at 

velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za by 16 July 2021. 
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